
Class of 2025 - Diplomas 
 
Again, we apologize for the delay in receiving your diploma. Diplomas are due to come in on 
Tuesday, June 24th. At that time, we will prepare them for the envelopes, check names, and 
deliver them to the District Office. Do not come to the high school office to pick up your 
diploma. 
 
DIPLOMA PICK UP INSTRUCTIONS - Starting on Wednesday, June 25th 

●​ Pick up at our District Office, located at 800 Second Street. 
●​ Summer hours are 9:00 - 1:00 daily, 360-841-2700. 
●​ ONLY the Graduate or Parent/Guardian in Q (Skyward) can pick up the diploma. 
●​ You will sign that you picked up and received your official WHS diploma. 

 
Pick up at the District Office will be available through Friday, August 8th.  
 
Any remaining diplomas that were not picked up will be mailed the week of August 11th. 
After August 8th, they will no longer be available for pick up.  
 
Please remember that the diploma is for the green hard cover you received when you walked 
across the stage during Graduation. 
 
Your transcript is always available by request on our website at:  
https://www.woodlandschools.org/page/8288 
 

https://www.woodlandschools.org/page/8288

